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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

If like me, you have been closely watching the weather you will see that it is looking fantastic for 

our trip with bright sunshine but not too hot so we can still enjoy the activities! 

I have a final few messages and reminders before we leave tomorrow. 

Snacks and Packed lunch 

Children will need a packed lunch and drink on our first day (Wednesday) in a bag that is easy for 

them to carry whilst on our walk. As always on residentials there is already lots of talk about 

snacks for the rooms, if you are planning on sending snacks these can stay inside children’s main 

luggage but will be liable to a teacher tax collected nightly by myself.  

On a much more serious note, please remember that we are a nut free school and this applies 

to residentials. Please pack all food items with this in mind and I would always go with the idea, if 

you are unsure then don’t send it! If products with nuts are seen these will be removed from the 

children to keep everyone safe. 

Earrings 

There have been some questions about earrings. In short, if they can be taken out this is best, if 

not then they can be taped up. No dangly earrings though please.  

Wednesday Morning 

Please arrive at normal time (around 8:40) at the school hall. We will gather the children, do a 

quick register, make sure everyone has everything and then aim to leave at around 9:30am.  

 

We will send a text to let you know when we have arrived.  

 

One final mention about nuts, please be very aware of this when packing. 

 

See you all in the morning, 

Mr Stirling 


